
Enrolment Applications 
Now Open

Applications for Year 7 and Year 9 for 2023 are now open. 
A Sacred Heart education provides a foundation of faith and an aspiration 
to succeed at the highest level in personal and professional life.
Places are available in Years 7 and 9 in 2023, with Boarding available from Year 9. 
Applications close Wednesday 13 April 2022.  
Applications are prioritised in accordance with our Enrolment Scheme. 
Scholarships available.

For further information and to 
apply visit our website 
www.sacredheart.school.nz
Contact:  Enrolments 
Phone (09) 529 3660 extn 714, or 
email enrolments@sacredheart.school.nz

Sacred Heart College 
250 West Tamaki Rd, Glendowie, Auckland 1071 
Ph: (09) 529 3660   www.sacredheart.school.nz




